
 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR PATIENTS 

 

As per the Pandemic Tactical Response Team of NHS Grampian, 

following the Prime Minister’s announcement that we are in 

lockdown, our doors are closed. 

 

If you have an appointment, or require assistance, there is a bell 

on the speaker on a table outside the practice to press, and one 

of our team will help you. 

 

Please place all samples and prescription requests through the 

letter box. 

 

For St. Cyrus patients who do not have access to e-mail and 

cannot e-mail in their prescription requests, there will be a box in 

the village shop where you can post your prescription, and these 

will be collected daily for a temporary period of three weeks only 

starting tomorrow (27.03.2020). 

 

Lorna Grubb 

Practice Manager 
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